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NO SMOKING!

Please do not smoke 

anywhere on the school 

premises or grounds

Thank you.

Hello parents and carers,

Another week gone and we are fast 

approaching our half term break.  The children

have all settled in very well and are working

hard.

Thank you for getting children to school on

time, it really does make a difference and 

allows us to begin our school day promptly.

Mrs Youngman

Head teacher

A Reminder Please.

Children should not have nut

based spreads in their packed

lunches as we have 

children with nut allergies.

Thank you.
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Attendance for last week 

Year 1 - 98.6%       Year 2 - 96.4%

Year 3 - 98.9%       Year 4 - 99.3%  

Year 5 - 97.8%       Year 6 - 97.2%

Well done to Year 4 for achieving 
the highest attendance the week. 

A massive thank you to everyone

from the community who came along

to our coffee morning last week. 

We raised £200.03 for Macmillan

which has gone straight to them so

that they can continue their 

fantastic work. 

On Wednesday we had a community meeting 

at the school which was well attended.  It

allowed parents and members of the local 

community to voice their concerns to the 

community support team about some of the 

activity within the local area. 

Thank you to everyone who attended. 

If anyone has any concerns or would like 

support please speak to Mrs Youngman or 

Mrs King.

Please support your local library!

There are thousands of books for children and

adults that you can borrow free of charge 

We are lucky to have Bedford’s Central Library

close to the school, situated on Harpur Street in

the town centre.  It is open seven days a week.  

Visit www.bedford.gov.uk and click libraries for

details of times and special events during

school holidays.


